
To: Steve Berlin 
Executive Director 
Board of Ethics 

From: Antonio Beltran J" 
First Deputy JU 
Chicago Department of Public Health 

Date: December 5, 2012 

Subject: Accept Flowers on behalf of the City 

On December 5, 2012 at 3pm flowers were delivered to our office from a community organization, 
Metropolitan Chicago Health Council (MCHC) addressed to Dr. Bechara Choucair, Commissioner 
of the Chicago Department of Public Health who is currently out of the office. As a department, we 
would like to accept the flowers on behalf of the City. We will place the flowers in our public lobby 
at 333 S. State Street 2"d floor. 

Order/Product: # 51469/ T256-1 A 
Company: Carriage Flowers, 124 N. Marion, Oak Park IL 60301 
Date: 12/5/12 

If you have any questions, please call me at (312)747-9878. Thank you. 

cc: Amer Ahmad 
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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH 

CITY OF CHICAGO 

333 SOUTH STATE STREET, ROOM 200 . CHICAGO , ILLINO I S 60604 


